
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF REVISED LOCAL BANKRUPTCY FORMS 
 
 

Please be advised that the District of Vermont's local bankruptcy rules forms have been 
revised to correspond to the recently revised federal and local rules.  The newly revised 
forms are available for free on the court's website at www.vtb.uscourts.gov under the 
Forms and Local Rules menu tab.  Printed versions of the forms are also available at the 
Clerk's Office locations in Burlington and Rutland. 
 
If anyone has any questions or comments regarding the court's local forms, please 
contact Clerk of Court Jeffrey S. Eaton at (802) 657-6400. 
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